
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: June 14, 2023 Bulletin #: K-44-23 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement & Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

 
RE: Customer Survey - Salt, Water Softener 
  

The Department of General Services Procurement Division (DGS-PD) requests 
participation in a survey that will aid DGS-PD in determining if there is a need for a new 
Statewide Contract (SC) for Salt, Water Softener.  

The survey is available at the following link: 
 
https://www.dgs.ca.gov/~/media/Divisions/PD/Document-Links/Salt-Water-Softener-
Customer-Survey.PDF 
 
DGS-PD requests that PACs/PCOs distribute the survey to appropriate subject matter experts, 
procurement staff, and end users who may be able to provide comments and/or suggestions to 
ensure that contract requirements will continue to meet customer needs. 
 
Please submit completed surveys by 5:00 PM , Thursday, July 6, 2023.  
 
If you have questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
 

Robb Parkison 
robb.parkison@dgs.ca.gov 

(279) 946-8302 

https://www.dgs.ca.gov/%7E/media/Divisions/PD/Document-Links/Salt-Water-Softener-Customer-Survey.PDF
https://www.dgs.ca.gov/%7E/media/Divisions/PD/Document-Links/Salt-Water-Softener-Customer-Survey.PDF
mailto:robb.parkison@dgs.ca.gov

